
LFEE Europe – update for LANGS, June 1st 2018 

Events:  

International PowerLanguage Conference - Monday 17th September 2018 

This year, PowerLanguage is opening its annual Conference to practitioners from all over Europe and 

beyond, and Australian colleagues have already booked their flight to come to Edinburgh on 17 

September 2018! We will reflect on the reasons why Scotland embarked on this exciting language 

policy 6 years ago, and present some of the innovative resources that we have developed over the 

years to support the initiative. Practitioners, Development Officers and special guests from Scotland 

will share their good practice with us, and we will ask participants from other countries to present 

their national model too. 

New International programme: “Inter-connecting” 

LFEE Europe will run a 3-day programme in November 2018 in Edinburgh, entitled “Inter-connecting: 

the Internationalisation of Schools”. The aim of this event is to inform practitioners, schools and 

Local Authorities of what European programmes are available for staff and pupils to participate into, 

to help them deal with the application forms, and for them to meet potential partners. This course is 

organised in conjunction with l'Académie de Montpellier in France, and we're hoping to attract 

teachers, advisers and policy makers from 6/7 different EU countries. 

L3 language resource packs ready-made and good to go… 

Our online programme to support the introduction of L3 into Scottish schools has been very well 

received by Practitioners and Local Authorities. Over 200 schools will start with French, German, 

Mandarin or Spanish as L3 from September 2018. 

 French for Families 

1000 new families across Scotland are currently enlisted on the course to complete six initial lessons 

with the option to explore 12 lessons in total. 

 

For further information, please contact Richard Tallaron: richard@lfee.net  

 

 

mailto:richard@lfee.net
https://www.facebook.com/lfeeEurope
https://twitter.com/lfeeeurope

